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Letter dated May 21, 2004 from DOH to David Dorland

October 4, 2006



STATE OF WASHINGTON

_ DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
V\% QJE / ?,lﬁa‘—{- 20435 72nd Ave. §. , Suite 200, K17-12¢ Kent, Washington 98032 -2358

Alder Lake Community Water System
Dave Dorland Manager

PO Box 20429

Seattle WA 98102

Subject: ~ Alder Lake Community Water System (ID# 26995H); Pierce County
Disinfection Requirement due to Hydraulic Connection Determination

Dear Dave Dorland:

We have received your letter of May 14, 2004 that indicates that your attorney secks approval by

- the Washington Utilities Trade Commission for a rate change or surcharge for financing of the
-above-listed improvements. You also indicate that approval by WUTC can take 30 to 45 days.
Has your aitorney maide the application or not? Your letter leaves the answer to this question
unclear. According to our records, you have-been making application to WUTC for upgrade to
this system since December 12, 2001 in response to the same requirement. The requirement to
provide disinfection at a level of CT of 6 in accordance with WAC 246-290-451 was required by
letter dated January 18, 2001. The improvements are long overdue.

Previously I have prepared an agreement to establish a formal schedule for installation of
disinfection. You are certainly welcome to update that agreement for my consideration. At a
minimum I would ask for a complete schedule — date of application to WUTC (if you are still
mmtending to do so), start of construction, and completion of construction with submittal of the
construction report. I would appreciate a response within fourteen (14) days.

For technical assistance please contact John Ryding at (253) 395-6757. For questions regarding
compliance please contact myself at (253) 395-6772. :

~ Sincerely,

Ingrid M. Salmon

Regional Compliance Manager
'NW Drinking Water Operations

cc:  Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department
John Ryding, DOH Regional Engineer
Rick Finnigan, Attorney
Jim Ward, WUTC
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